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One hundred years ago, M. B. Porter discovered the phenomenon of overconvergence of power series in one complex

variable. I shall discuss some problems in multi-dimensional complex analysis that appear to be unrelated to power series

but that nonetheless can be phrased in the language of overconvergence. (Received August 01, 2007)

1


